January 14, 2019

To whom it may concern,

I had the pleasure of working with Corey Pearce at the Hamilton Wentworth Catholic District School
Board for the past 15 years. We were both employed as Educational Assistants and worked with
students with special needs.

| was continuously impressed with Mr. Pearce’s knowledge of autism. This skill was evident on a daily
basis when | observed Mr. Pearce working with his students. He was able to implement ABA while
working with some of our more challenging students.

| am confident that Mr. Pearce would be an asset to not only the students but the staff as well. He is
both clam and knowledgeable and has the skills to effectively work with students with special needs.

Sincerely,

Sheri Matfin

Educational Assistant(HWCDSB)



